
Burlington Community High School

421 Terrace Drive

Burlington, IA 52601

September 29, 2023

Dear Music Patron,

We extend our gratitude to those who have generously supported the BHS music programs as Music Patrons.

To our previous donors, we appreciate your continued support in the upcoming school year.

For those who are new parents or have not yet contributed, we invite you to consider becoming a BHS Music

Patron. Your contribution to the music department plays a vital role in covering expenses beyond the regular

budget, including piano tuning, honor festival fees, student awards, instrument repairs, and more.

BHS boasts a thriving music program, and with your support, we can further enhance the music education

provided to Burlington’s students. If you’re ready to become a Music Patron, kindly return the donation form

along with a check payable to BHS Music Patrons to Derrick Murphy at the above address. As a token of our

appreciation, your name will be featured in every high school music program and on the Grayhound Bands

website (http://grayhoundbands.org). You can also find a calendar of district concerts on the band web

page.

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support the arts at BHS.

Sincerely,

James Flaherty, choral director Derrick Murphy, band director Diana Wells, orchestra director

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________________

(as you want it to appear in the program)

Address: _________________________________________________________________________________

Circle Level of Contribution

Friend ($10-24) Sponsor ($25-49) Patron ($50-99)

Benefactor ($100-249) Impresario ($250-499) Conductor ($500 and up)


